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Wanalirri School Newsletter Week 3 Term 1 2016 

Dear Parents and Families,  Thanks so much to those who came to our Ash Wednesday 
prayer last week. It was a good way to start this season of 
Lent. During Lent, you are invited to our grotto each Wednes-
day morning for Lenten prayer. Please come if you can. 

The students answer some  
questions about our  

CARITAS Fundraiser. 

We are having 
a Working 

Bee.  

It is for chil-
dren, parents, 
Grannies, un-
cles and aunts.  

We will hold the 
event on Tuesday af-
ternoon at 3 o’clock.  

It is to raise 
money for CARI-
TAS during Lent.  

It will be 
held at the 

school.  

To get involved, 
just come up to the 
school on Tuesday 
afternoon at 3pm. 



100% Attenders Week 2–  
well done fellas 

Dalton Zenyal Quinceton Drivaharn 
Andriewon Daemon Keiran  

Dean and Jacob joined us on our trip 
to Flat Rock. We all enjoyed the 
swimming and trying to catch a baby 
freshwater crocodile. 

ABOVE: Zenyal and Andriewon 
blessed us with water as we sang, 
“I will bless you, Lord,  
with all my heart,  
I will bless your Holy name!” 

BELOW: Daly-Ann distributed the 
ashes with the words:  “Turn away 

from sin and be like Jesus.” 

Some family members will be invited each week to join us on our excursion. 



Thank you to all those who sent back their choices. The entry above was 
voted by four people to be used on our official invitation. Images from 
the other entries will be used on other pages. The invitation looks like this 


